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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 12th November 2021 
Message from the Headteacher:   
Dear Parents/Carers, 
The children have had another busy week of learning again 
and I have been really pleased with how many children are 
now building up their stamina for writing. I have enjoyed 
reading some of the stories written by Year 6 this week. They 
are starting to develop a wide range of vocabulary and are 
now using a variety of sentence types. 
I was invited to the Julia Donaldson Class yesterday for a trip 
on their aeroplane. We visited South America and Spain. The 
children were really excited to present me with their tickets 
and told me about all of the places they had visited this week. 
Thank you Dolly for the invitation! 
Yesterday I met with the School Council from last year and 
thanked them for all of their hard work. The children will be 
voting for their new School Councillors this week. Year 6 
have also volunteered for various roles and responsibilities 
around school. We now have Librarians, Eco-warriors and 
Play Leaders. I will be working with them over the next few 
weeks to train them in their roles.  

Odd Socks day will take 
place on the first day of 
Anti Bullying Week, 
Monday 15th November 
to help raise awareness for 
Anti-Bullying Week. The 
theme this year is ‘One 

Kind Word’ and we will be focusing on ‘Diversity’, ‘respect’ 
and ‘Bullying’ using material from the Anti-Bullying Alliance 
and Barnados. It is also Children in Need next Friday and the 
children are invited to wear non-uniform for a small donation 
of £1. 
We are still looking for Parent Governors, so please can you 
contact the school office if you would be interested in this 
role? We would also like some volunteer ‘Reading Helpers’ to 
come in to school regularly and listen to children read. Again, 
please let us know if you would be able to commit to a 
regular session for this? Finally, our PTA AGM did not have 
enough attendees to move forward. Therefore, I will be 
looking at how we can continue to raise money for the 
school. If you would like to be a School Governor, Reading 
Helper or a PTA Committee member, you will need to 
complete a DBS check. 
Unfortunately Miss Collins has made the decision to leave us 
at the beginning of December as she is going to work in a 
Nursery. I am sure you will join me in thanking her for all of 
her hard work and I would like to wish her all of the best in 

 

House Points 

Owls 
5143 

Panthers 
5139 

Dragons 
5141 

Dolphins 
5144 

 

Attendance  
 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 
Amazon Voucher: Sophie Kelly  

Julia Donaldson 77.6% 

Judith Kerr 85.4% 

Oliver Jeffers 97.7% 

Roald Dahl 87.9% 

Enid Blyton 90.3% 

Michael Morpurgo 94.4% 

J K Rowling 79% 

Michael Rosen 90.4% 

Anthony Browne 81.5% 

 
Well done to the Oliver Jeffers Class – 
Super Star Attendance!!! 
 
Any parent with a child eligible for Pupil 
Premium funding will also have been sent a 
link via Wonde for a Christmas Activity 
Club voucher. Please look out for this. 
 



  
 

  
 

her future career. Please follow this link if you are interested 
in becoming an LSA at our school.  
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Miss Debbie Conroy 
 

 
 
 



  
 

  
 

 


